
4/25/2022

14603 S MACKSBURG RD
MOLALLA, OR 97038

Dear PHILLIP MERRILL,

Due to recent coliform sample results, the Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water 
Services (DWS) is requiring another coliform investigation.  The number of coliform 
investigations at your water system without removing the source of the coliform 
bacteria requires the installation of treatment to maintain a disinfectant residual 
throughout the distribution system according to Oregon Administrative Rule 333-
061-0032(6)(g). 

800 NE Oregon Street, #640
Portland, OR 97232-2162

Phone      971-673-0405
FAX      971-673-0694

TTY-Nonvoice      971-673-0375

YOUTH WITH A MISSION

PHILLIP MERRILL

Respectfully,

Drinking Water Services

cc: Chantal Wikstrom, DWS

Greg DeBlase/Alisa Zastoupil/Andrew Duncan, Marion County

PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION
Drinking Water Services
Kate Brown, Governor

 RE:Installation of treatment to maintain a disinfectant residual due to persistent 
coliform bacteria at OR4101248

Treatment must be installed no later than 10/25/2022.  Plan review is required 
prior to installation.  Please review the requirements at 
www.healthoregon.org/pwsplanreview.

If you have any questions please contact Greg DeBlase/Alisa Zastoupil/Andrew 
Duncan at (503) 588-5407.
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